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APR 0 2 1999

WATER RESQURCES
WESTERN REGION

THE ANNUAL MEETIN OF WATER DISTRICT 65-A WAS HELD MONDAY MARCH 1,
1999 AT OLA, IDAHO.

THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER BY CHAIRMAN HARRY MCCAULOU.

A MOTION WAS MADE BY VAUGHN SPIKER THAT THE MINUTES FOR 1998 BE
ACCEPTED AS READ.

DISCUSSION OF SAGE HEN DAM FOLLOWED.

A MOTION BY VAUGHN SPIKER AND SECONDED BY ERIC HERR THAT
WATERMASTER, SECRETARY-TREASURER , CHAIRMAN, AND ADVISORY COMMITTEE

REMAIN THE SAME AS 1998,
THE BUDGET FOR 1999 WAS SET THE SAME AS 1998. MOTION CARRIED.

A MOTION WAS MADE AND SECONDED THAT A RESOLUTION BE SENT TO THE
COUNTY TO COLLECT FUNDS ON THE PROPERTY TAX ROLL.

THE NEXT MEETING WAS SET FOR THE FIRST MONDAY IN MARCH 2000.
IN THE ABSENCE OF THE SECRETARY THE MINUTES WERE TAKEN BY VAUGHN SPIKER.

SECRETARY: JANICE LANE

AIRMAN: HARRY MCCAULOU
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